August, 2023

"Congratulations to our first cohort of Amdanil
Conwy volunteers who have completed their Level

1 training. We look forward to seeing you in you
A volunteering roles very soon!" - Jasmine

Y 5

Q: What do we do if we are approached by a
disabled people when volunteering and there is
no access in place for them?

A: You should always be supported by a member
of staff so it would not be your role to discuss the
issue. It would be up to the venue to let people
know of accessibility information. You should only
volunteer doing what has been outlined in the
opportunity you registered too. If you have any
queries, please contact Jasmine.

For information and details regarding the
opportunity or to register please contact Jasmine
on amdani@cvsc.org.uk or 077439232406

This opportunity is funded by the Spirit of 2012 Volunteering Cities fund:

Build Your Future Vision Board Workshop
with Eva Roberts on 18th August 2023
11:30 - 13:30 at TAPE in Conwy.
More to follow soon...
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